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Birthdays & Special Dates 

Theo (2) 4th 

Ono (1) 5th 

Jessica (3) 9th 

Lily (3) 10th 

Lola (2) 16th 

Mabel (4) 16th 

Theo (3) 21st 

Alfred (4) 24th 

Reggie (4) 25th 

Matilda (4) 27th 

Arthur (1) 28th 

Kitt (3) 31st 

Matilda (3) 31st 

Some of our lovely Team also have 

Birthdays this month: 

Tash, Charlie, Katie and the man 

behind the scenes Paul. 

  

 
 

Our learning themes this month are: 

Stories and Adventure. 

 

 

Welcome 

We would like 
to welcome 
aboard to our 
Dolphin family 
in the month 
of August. 

Polly, Ivie, 

Olivia and 

Arabella we 

can’t wait for 

you to start 

your journey 

with us. 

Class of 2020…………………. 

Friday 28th August is the last day for our class of 2020 children before 

they set off to the new part of their learning adventure. 

We are going to miss you all, most of you have been with us since our baby 

room. 

This year we can’t celebrate in our normal style due to Covid-19 but week 

commencing 24th August we are going to have party week!!! We will do lots 

of fun things for them to make up for this. 

We also have a little gift for each of them to remember us by. We will miss 

you all, but we want to wish you all the best luck in the world, go smash it 

Dolphin Class of 2020!!!!!  

 

Kyah returning from maternity 

leave…………. 

Throughout  August Kyah will be doing 

some keep in touch days before her 

return to work in September. Kyah is 

based in the office with Mel so you 

may see her answering the door, the 

phone or greeting some of our Little 

Dino’s when they arrive. We are 

looking forward to having you back.  

  

 

Bank Holiday reminder: 

Please remember we are closed Monday 

31st August for Bank Holiday. 

Extended 3 and 4-year-old 

Funding reminder. 

Please can we ask that parents keep on 

top of reapplying for their funding and 

don’t fall out of eligibility.  

You will receive an email once every 3 

months to go back into your account and 

confirm your details. Failure to do this 

means you will fall out of eligibility and 

will have to pay our hourly rate for any 

hours over the normal 11 hour a week. 

Don’t forget our refer a friend 

(who signs up and starts) offer 

you get a £25 Boots voucher. 

Nothing beats a word of mouth 

recommendation !!! 

 

Happy Birthday to us at 

 Dolphin, we are 9 years  

old on 1st of August 2020.  
 

 

Team welcome. 

We would like to welcome Fran to our team. Fran was 

meant to start before lock down but with everything 

happening, we put it off till now but we are pleased to 

welcome her to the Dolphin family. Fran is going to be 

based upstairs in our little Explorers room. 

Thank you. 

We would like to say a big thank you to all our parents that paid for their 

fees for the month of April. In this months invoices you should all have 

received the last amount back. It was very much appreciated and got us out 

of a hole cash flow wise for that month, while we worked out what we 

would be getting from the government.  Without your continued support 

through this time it could have been a very different story. So thank you 

from us all here at the Dolphin. 

Reminder!!! 

As the 

government are 

slowing the 

reopening of 

things it is a 

good reminder 

that we still need 

to be social 

distancing 2m 

where possible. 

Please 

remember this 

when collecting  

from Dolphin. 


